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4th September 2024 
 

P1 Start of the Day Routines 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support to 

help your P1 child/children settled into their new Primary 1 classes. As the term 
progresses we want to highlight how proud we are of the independence they are 
building when coming into school and when learning the new routines. 
 
In the past few weeks we have had an increase in parents going along to the infant 

classrooms to drop their children off in the morning. I would kindly ask that parents 
drop their children off at the front door in the morning if their child is attending 
Breakfast Club, if not then your child should be dropped off at their playground 
door. It is not necessary for parents/carers to come into the school to settle children, 
staff are on hand if help is needed.  

 
Thank you for your support and understanding.  
 
Kind regards 

 

 
 

 
Rebekah Moses  

Depute Head Teacher 
Parkhead Primary School 
rebekah.moses@westlothian.org.uk  
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